
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Fire Department to report to the Public Safety Committee and the Energy, 
Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee on projections of what fire 
conditions are anticipated to be in 10 to 20 years given the effects of global warming and 
climate change. The report should include the anticipated service and financial impacts 
in future years related to climate change.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


